
 

12 September 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Welcome back to the final year at Park Community School for your child. 

We hope you had a restful summer and that you are looking forward to 

an exciting year ahead. 

 

Important Year 11 Parents’ evening  

 

We would like to invite you to an additional parents’ evening on Monday, 

16 September 2024 between 6.00pm and 6.30pm to share strategies which 

you can use support you child over the coming months. 

 

We would also like to share details of your child’s mock and GCSE exams, 

the first of which start the week before October half term, and how we 

intend to celebrate their hard work with our Leavers’ Assembly and Ball  

 

I look forward to meeting you all. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

 
Stuart Cavanagh 

Assistant Headteacher  


